
James Campbell, Thomas Barnes, and Lily Oliveria will be attending the STEP Alpine Conference in
Interlaken Switzerland.

The STEP Alpine Conference for 2024 is a forum for the development and exchange of ideas
affecting the private wealth industry and professionals working across financial services.

Through a mix of panel sessions and debates, Q&A sessions and networking opportunities, this two-
day event will focus on the latest updates affecting you and your clients with a focus on
Switzerland, Liechtenstein and worldwide.

James will be speaking on a panel entitled “Marriage and Alternatives” which is scheduled to run
from 09.45-10.45 on day two of the conference, Thursday 23 May. 
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